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CAMPSITE PRIORITY FOR MICHIGAN RESIDENTS 

 

House Bill 4041 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Steven Johnson 

Committee:  Oversight 

Complete to 4-14-21 

 

SUMMARY:  

 

House Bill 4041 would amend the Natural Resources and Environmental Protection Act to 

require the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to give priority to Michigan residents for 

reservations at a state park or state forest before making those reservations available to 

nonresidents. This would apply to reservations at a campground, cabin, yurt, or lodge in a state 

park or a state forest. Under the bill, the DNR would have to make openings available to 

residents for at least two weeks before the openings were made available to nonresidents. 

 

MCL 324.74114 and 324.83106 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

House Bill 4041 would not affect costs or revenues for the DNR or local units of government 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: Susan Stutzky 

 Fiscal Analyst: Austin Scott 

 

■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


